Schimsa, Rebecca

From: Alan Sims <administrator@cityofbeltonsc.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 1:32 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Mars889@bellsouh.net

Cc: Ann Marshall

Subject: Election date

Rebecca,

I have talked with several people concerning the proper procedure and a new date for our Municipal election.

We would like Governor Haley to issue an order to have the City of Belton’s Municipal Election on April 15, 1014. If she
cannot get this done by the end of this week, we would need to have it on April 22, 2015 to make the proper deadline
for advertising and setting a new ordinance election date.

This is a circumstance that no one has never been faced before so we appreciate your assistance on this issue.
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